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14-11-2024 

To, 

The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange, P.J. Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400 001 

Scrip Code: BSE: 503685 

SUBJECT: CLARIFICATION FOR DELAY IN SUBMISSION OF UNAUDITED 
RESULTS FOR THE QUARTER/HALF YEAR ENDED 30!4 SEPTEMBER 2024. 

REF; MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS HELD ON 117™! OF NOVEMBER 
2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to inform that due to a system and network crash, as well as technical 
difficulties, we experienced disruptions in service and being a price sensitive 
information, we were unable to opt for other alternative options to disseminate on 
exchange and therefore there was delayed submission related to unaudited financial 
results (Standalone) for the quarter/half year ended 30t September 2024, as required 
under regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

We sincerely apologize for this delay in filing. We strive to adhere to the timelines 
prescribed by the Exchange and we assure you that such over lapse will be avoided 
in the future. The company will ensure improvements in its IT-related software and 
network systems. 

Kindly take this into consideration. 
Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully 

FOR MEDIAONE GLOBAL ENTERTAINMENT LIMITED 

SURYARAJ KUMAR 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

DIN: 00714694 

Regd. Office : Flat No.32, Mathaji Complex, No.1, Wallers Lane, Mount Road, Chennai - 600 002. 
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